
This week, I have had the opportunity to spend time in every class, looking
at our teaching and learning in English. It has been fantastic to see all of our
children immersed in the works of William Shakespeare. The children are
exploring a range of plays including; Romeo and Juliet, The Tempest and
Hamlet. 
Year 6 had their Leaver’s Service at the Cathedral on Thursday and it was
lovely to see all the children having the opportunity to reflect on their
journey at Hale CE Primary as well as thinking about their next steps into
High School. 
Year 1 and Year 4 have completed their Phonics and Multiplication checks,
this week too! Both classes have been working so hard and I have no doubt
their scores will reflect their hard work! 
Next week, Year 6 will be on residential at Kingswood, Colomendy. It is
always a fantastic time and I am sure the children will love every minute of
it. Please take a look at the diary attached as we have a very busy few weeks
ahead for all the children. 
We also had school photographs taken this week.  Further information with
the link to order your photographs will be sent out through the parent
communication app so keep your eyes peeled for that. 
Have a lovely weekend

Mr Taylor 
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PARENT NOTICES
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

17th-19th June
Year 6 are on residential at Kingswood, Colomendy. 

28th June 
Hale and Halebank prayer day at school for the children.  

July 1st-5th 
Assessment Week (all classes excluding Year 6)

Friday 5th July 
A Midsummer Night’s Dream festival for all classes to celebrate our
learning on the works of William Shakespeare (further information will be
provided). 

8th and 9th July 
Transition days for the children to be with their new teacher. 

10th July 
Infant Music Festival for Years 1 and 2.

Wednesday 17th July 
Enterprise Fair- Children can be collected from 2:15 onwards to go and see
the stalls (Shakespeare Theme) 

Thursday 18th July 
Year 6 Leaver’s Service in school. 

Friday 19th July 
Finish for the summer (children to be collected at 1:15pm)



Home
Learning 

Key Stage One (Year One and Two)

• Daily reading from scheme books that are sent home or allocated online (Year 2 may also access
Reading Plus)
• Numbots to be completed for 10 minutes per day
• Spelling Practice (linked to phonics learning) or Spelling Shed and TTRS for Year 2.

Key Stage Two (Years 3-6)

• 15 mins Reading Plus completed daily (Monday-Friday) 
• Spelling Shed (5 mins per day Monday-Friday)
• Times Tables Rock Stars (5 mins per day Monday-Friday).
• Reading books to be read over the weekend and logs to be filled in.

Online homework will be checked every Friday by teachers. If pupils have not completed the
expected amount, they will catch up during their recreational time.

On occasion, additional homework might be set, depending on the class’ needs. This will be down
to the discretion of the class teacher. 


